
  

FolkMog November 2024 – Pre AGM 

Dear Folkmog Members 
 
2024 has seen us enjoy several events representing a range of interests to members. 
The sun did come out at times, and we were able to socialise and make many 
journeys together. 
 
The 2 holidays – Forest of Dean and Cumbria were well attended and remain the 
corner stone of Folkmog. Our new website is settled in and has the most up to date 
listing of our events and is the way to book yourself in. 
 
Looking back on the recent activities, we have had. 
 
September 23rd – 9th Annual Track Day organised by John Riley 
October 3rd – Thornham Walks and Lunch organised by Byron Bevan 
October 16th – Detailing your car at Krazy Horse 
October 25th – Afternoon Lunch organised by Byron Bevan 
November 6th – Halloween Lunch 
 
Next events (some provisional) are  
 
November 24th – AGM 
December 5th – Xmas Party Night 
January 19th, 2025 – Annual “Not the Christmas Lunch” organised by Colin Powell 
February 23rd – Sunday Lunch organised by Sandra Hunt 
Spring – RAF Regiment Museum – organised by John Webber 
April 7th, 2025 – A special visit to Spirit Yachts in Ipswich arranged by Greg Vickers 
May 10th – Mystery Drive organised by John Hayes 
May 31st – Visit to Kirstead Hall – organised by David Derrick 
June 29th – Summer Holiday – TBC 
July 13th Culford Car Show – organised by Colin Powell 
August 31st – Autumn Break to Whitby – organised by John/Tanya Webber 
September 22nd – Snetterton Track Day 



  

 
At the AGM the committee will outline the current list of 2025 events, the list continues 
to be updated so please watch out on the website for new / changed details. 
 
WEBSITE 
 
The website www.folkmog.net is the place to find details and information on all our 
past & future events. It is where you should look to see what is being planned and 
book yourselves in.  
 
NOTE: It is your website, please send Colin any photographs or reports to be 
published. This can be reviews on our centre events but also any reports of events 
you think other members might enjoy, plus let us know of ideas for future centre 
events. 
 
AGM 
 
The AGM takes place on November 24that The Crown, Gt Ellingham Norfolk. The 
agenda will include a review of ideas for 2025 events and an opportunity to discuss 
points from the members. The committee have agreed to remain in place for 1 more 
year and some indicated a wish to stand down at the 2025 AGM. To help we need 
volunteers to join the committee – we need a volunteer for the role of Treasurer, 
ideally to work alongside John Riley for the next year and take over from the AGM 
2025. 
 
IMPORTANT POINTS 
 
The Not the Christmas Lunch is on the 19th January 2025 and always raises some 
funds for the centre through the raffle. Please can all attending remember to bring 
along something to help the day and raise funds for our centre. 
 
Happy Motoring  
 
 
Steve Wilson,  
Centre Secretary Folkmog 


